August Twenty-first 1924.

A. F. C. Ross Esq., 142 Notre Dame Street West, Montreal.

Dear Mr. Ross:

I beg to advise you that we have paid the water, sewer, sidewalk and general taxes on the Pointe Claire property.

I hope that some day before the season is over you will be able to go out with me and see the boys. They are enjoying the Summer very much indeed and I feel certain that the Club is going to prove a most successful institution. They have quite a number of visitors over the week end, all of whom are very greatly interested.

Yours faithfully,

Wilfrid Bovey